
 

 

 
 

School of Communication 

February 8, 2021 

 

Dear School of Communication Students: 

 

The School of Communication is pleased to inform you that scholarship opportunities are 

available for students in the School of Communication in Media Studies, Public 

Relations, and Strategic and Organizational Communication. These scholarships are for 

next academic year 2021-2022 and are only available for students who will be returning 

to The University of Akron next Fall, 2021, to continue their studies. We welcome your 

application for these scholarships. 

 

A list of “Requirements for Scholarship Awards” is attached to this email. Please note 

that one of the requirements is a minimum current G.P.A. of 3.70 (overall, not just in 

our major). For requirements related to specific scholarships, visit the School of 

Communication scholarship website (https://www.uakron.edu/schlcomm/scholarships/). 

Your application form and supporting documentation (resume, brief summary) must be 

submitted online [click here to apply]. 

 

The deadline for submission of scholarship application materials is 5:00 PM on Friday, 

April 9, 2021.  

 

We look forward to receiving your application. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Amber L. Ferris, Ph.D. 
Associate Professor 

Chair, Undergraduate Committee 

Email: aferris@uakron.edu 

Phone: 339-972-7606 

 

https://www.uakron.edu/schlcomm/scholarships/
https://akron.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_a4dDXgQagyVPSD4
mailto:aferris@uakron.edu


 

 

 
The School of Communication invites you to apply for academic 
scholarships for the 2021-2022 academic year.  
 
REQUIREMENTS: 

• You have been admitted to the School of Communication  

• 3.70 minimum G.P.A. (overall, not just in our majors) 

DIRECTIONS: 
• Complete the online application form here: [click here to apply] 

• As part of your application, you will need to submit: 

1. An updated resume 

2. A brief summary of your achievements (no less than 250-

words) that explains why you deserve to receive a School of 

Communication Scholarship Award.  Your summary should 

include a discussion of your academic achievements related to 

communication as well as any campus and community 

involvement. 

 

SCHOOL OF COMMUNICATION SCHOLARSHIPS  
 

NOW ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS  

APPLICATIONS ARE DUE ONLINE BY  
5:00 PM, FRIDAY, APRIL 9, 2021 

 
Contact Dr. Amber Ferris with any questions!  

 
(phone: 330-972-7606; email: aferris@uakron.edu)  

https://akron.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_a4dDXgQagyVPSD4

